
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

STUDENT GOVERNMENT ASSOCIATION – EXECUTIVE BRANCH 

 

FEBRUARY 19, 2007. 

 

In concern for the high costs of textbooks for students, the Student Government Association 

President has issued a Textbook Report.  The Textbook Report consists of explanation through 

investigation conducted about current prices, as well as suggestions for the Student Government 

Association and faculty.  The report will be sent to the Academic Affairs committee to draft a 

resolution. 

 

For more information, contact stexec@uwgb.edu. 

 

 


